
 

 

NEWSLETTER 11th October 2019 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

2 

Term 1 
 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 14th Oct 
Sharks Forest School 
3—4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 15th Oct 
 

 
Wednesday 16th Oct 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—Spaces  
Available 
6—6:45pm Karate Club Kids—
Spaces available 
 
Thursday 17th Oct 
3—4:30pm Hi 5 Football Club 
(Yr. 1—6) 
 
Friday 18th Oct 
School Closed—Staff 
Development Day 
 

Half Term Break 
21—25 October 

 
Monday 28th Oct 
School Closed—Staff 
Development Day 
 

Children back to 
school on Tuesday 

29th October.  

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Celebration Assembly  
Due to the school being closed next Friday we will be having celebration  

assembly on Thursday 17th October at 2.30pm.   
We hope to see you all there!  

 HOUSE points 
Term 1 

 

This weeks results: 

Burgoyne :    73 
Redoubt:        60 
Kearsney:     33 
Connaught:   30 

 

leaders board: 

Kearsney:     226 
Connaught:   225 
Redoubt:        215 
Burgoyne:     204 

Harvest  
Festival 

Thank you to  
everyone who has 

kindly donated food 
for our Harvest  

Festival.   
Jonathan from the Dover Foodbank 

will be collecting produce on  
Monday (14th)  so feel free to bring 

donations in on Monday if you  
didn’t get a chance to this week.   

 
Thank you to all those parents and 

friends that joined us for our Harvest 
festival too.    

Hello Yellow 
We had such a giraffe yesterday! 

The children and staff shared some 

great jokes - and some not so great! Thank you to 

all your donations, we raised an amazing £145.50 

for Young Minds.   

Thank you so much.  

Coats 
As we move into autumn, the weather is becoming very 

changeable.  Recently it has been rainy and wet most days.   
Despite this, we are noticing that a large proportion of chil-

dren are not bringing coats to school.  Please can you ensure 
your child has a coat in school everyday, it is essential that 

they have appropriate clothing to keep them warm and dry. 
Thank you.   SCAF Meeting 

29th October at 5pm  
 Just a reminder that 

we’re offering an SCAF 
workshop for Y6  

parents.   
This is an opportunity 

for us to support you in  
completing of the  

Secondary Common  
Admission Form that 
needs to be submitted 
to the Local Authority 

by 31st October.  
Thanks   

 

Local Artist Workshop  

We were lucky enough to have 

Benda Burgess come in to school 

and run a series of clay workshops 

for YR to Y5.  The children made 

some fantastic harvest plates 

which will be shared once they are 

fully dried and painted.   

Thank you Brenda!  

Online payments for School Dinners 

You will have received a school spider message and email 

today with all the information to register for online pay-

ments for school dinners, with a system from ParentMail.  

Any queries, please contact the school office.  

Thanks  


